7/11/09
To: Surojni Singh and the ERA Family,

I am writing this letter to thank Ms. Singh for all the help and comfort she gave
my family in the process of selling our home. As you already know, selling a home is a
scary process because there are many questions that one has. For instance:

1) Can you sell it for what I am asking for?

2) How long do you think it will take to sell?

3) Do I need a lawyer? Etc...

I"d just like to say Ms. Singh is professional, helpful and knowledgeable about the
real estate field. She was able to sell our house in a period of less than 3 months for a
price our family was very happy with. I have many friends who were surprised at how
fast the house sold; being that no one believed it could be done. However, to my surprise,
Ms. Singh and the ERA Family was able to do so.

I recommend that anyone selling a house has the pleasure in meeting Ms. Singh
and the ERA family: Ms. Singh started working out with us as someone selling our home,
but in the end she is someone who our family has had an honor to meet and an honor to
call a friend.

Thank You Ms. Singh & the ERA Family,

Jose M. Atiles and Family



